

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

13th May 2019

jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS



Dear parents/ carers,

You may be aware that this week is national 'Looking after our environment week' and as part of their PSHCEE topic this term, 'Living in our Wider World,' we held a special assembly this morning, which looked at different ways that we can all help to look after our planet and protect its precious resources and inhabitants.

We have asked the children, following the assembly, to design a poster to remind others of ways in which we can help to look after our environment such as: anti-littering campaigns, reduce, reuse and recycle items, reducing plastic, saving water, paper and energy such as heating and electricity.

Please help your child to design an A4 poster, using a range of creative ways to share these important messages

The competition closes on Wednesday 22nd May and there will be a Gift Voucher prize for the overall winner from Infant classes and from Junior classes to be presented at the end of half term.

We look forward to sharing lots of creative entries to display in the school hall.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







